
 

 

11th May 2023 

 

Walk to School Week  

Monday 15th May – Friday 19th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Atwood will be taking part in the Nation “Walk to School Week”.  As part of this, the 
children will attend themed assemblies, be invited to take part in a poster competition and 
challenged to be the class who make the most active journeys to school.  

 

An active journey can involve walking, scooting or wheeling to school. You might try 
parking your car a little further away from school or getting off the bus a few stops 

earlier… 

 

Poster Competition 

Entries should be on an A4 piece of paper with the pupil’s name and class clearly visible on 
the back. Please ensure entries are handed to class teachers or to the school office by 

Friday 19th May.   

   

The FOAP have very kindly provided the following prizes 

 First place in the poster competition - £10 Amazon Voucher 
 Two runners-up in the poster competition - £5 Amazon Voucher 

 Most active class - £30 Amazon Voucher to spend on their class 

 

Please encourage your child to take part in the competition. Results will be published in the 

newsletter. 

 

Kind regards, 

Hayley Mitchell 

PSHE Lead 


